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SAHRA 

 

Tuvalu Media (Paul Koning) - Application to film at Wonderwerk Cave 

 

The McGregor Museum is aware of the application by the above company to carry out 

filming at Wonderwerk Cave on 24 November 2020, with Paul Koning as production 

manager together with a team of three others and with Wonderwerk Cave research team 

member Candice Koopowitz.   

 

The site servitude being registered in the name of the McGregor Museum and listed as a 

fixed asset of the institution, the Museum acts as landowner for purposes of the permit 

application and hereby gives its support for the proposed filming to take place on 24 

November. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

Dr David Morris 

Head of Archaeology, McGregor Museum & 

Extraordinary Professor, Sol Plaatje University 

Enquiries: +27-82-2224777  
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Your Ref:  
Our Ref: MMK L27.4.5.1.2  
Date:  18 November 2020 
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